
SLAS CONCERNS 
 

Some students apply for financial assistance through SLAS or the Student Learning 
Assistance System. Student may encounter issues such as their application and/or 
appeal result not reflecting through SLAS Online even beyond the scheduled release of 
results. This concern can only be addressed by SLAS (OVCSA-OSG). 
 
Step 1: Send an email stating your concern at sts.uplosbanos@up.edu.ph and wait for 

their response.  


